
Confessions: 5.00pm Saturday (HA), after masses on the 1st Sunday of the month, Thursdays (usually) during 
adoration. 

[HA= Holy Angels, Ash and HF= Holy Family, Farnham] 

Offertory 
Holy Family     £231.79 

Holy Angels    £268.89 

 
This week is a second collection for Pax Christi. If you 
are a UK Taxpayer, please use the special Gift Aid 
envelopes at the back of Church.  

Holy Angels 
Churches Together: This Sunday we are hosting the 
Churches Together Tea. This is a community event 
which benefits people who would usually spend the 
afternoon on their own. Please could you be generous 
and support us either by attending or by providing cake, 
sandwiches or other suitable finger food.  

Singing: We are having regular singing practice for the 
choir and anyone else who is interested in upcoming 
music, for a brief period after mass, before staying for a 
beverage! Please think about staying on briefly after 
mass for this - or for a coffee so you can listen to the 

singing! This will help us to consolidate what we are 
already able to sing and increase our repertoire of new 
church music. 

Children’s Liturgy: Children’s liturgy has now resumed 
for the year and we now have enough volunteers to 
ensure that it is run every Sunday, apart from holidays 
and festivals. For specific information please look at the 
term sheet at the back of church as well as on the 
website, where more detailed information is available, 
including photos of our team members.  

Sacred Heart Candle: You may have noticed that there 
is now a seven-day votive offering candle permanently 
alight before the statute of the Sacred Heart at Holy 
Angels. Anyone who wishes to offer that votive candle 
for a particular private intention for a week, needs to 
speak to the office. The cost of the candles are £3.  

CAFOD: The recent cake sale at Holy Angels raised 
£35. The next cake sale will take place on the third 
Saturday/Sunday in February. The Autumn cake sale 
raised £46.30 and this sum assisted a small Bolivian 
community to install a basic irrigation system and 
infiltration system that stops dry soil washing away when 
it rains. Therefore thanks to your efforts the people are 
now assured of healthier crops.  
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Sat 14 Jan 5.30pm HA Vigil Mass Intentions of the Abrew family 

Sun 15 Jan 9.15am 
11.00pm

HF 
HA

Second Sunday in Ordinary Time Missa Pro Populo  
Katie Rosina Gayton (RIP)

Mon 16 Jan No Mass

Tue 17 Jan 9.30am HF Mass (St Anthony, Abbot)

Wed 18 Jan 9.10am 
9.30am

HA Rosary 
Mass 

Thurs 19 Jan 6.15pm 
7.30pm

HF 
HF

Adoration 
Mass (St Wulstan)

Fri 20 Jan 9.30am HA Mass (St Fabian)

Sat 21 Jan 5.30pm HA Vigil Mass Margaret & James Kiely (RIP)

Sun 22 Jan 9.15am 
11.00am

HF 
HA

Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

Missa Pro Populo 
Mary & Maureen O’Shea (RIP)
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Holy Family 
Holy Family Film Nights: The 2017 film night dates 
have been released and are as follows. Fri 27 Jan, Fri 
10 Mar, Fri 12 May, Fri 7 Jul, Fri 22 Sep, Fri 17 Nov 
 Don’t forget to put them in your diary. 7.30 - 7:45 pm.  
Please bring a suggested donation of £5  which will 
cover licensing, snacks and a generous provision of 
wine. All welcome. 

Week of Prayer for Christian Unity 2017. The Unity 
Service, which is the centrepiece of the week, will be 
hosted this year by Farnham Methodist Church, South 
St at 6 pm on Sunday, January 22nd, 2017. It will be 
followed by light refreshments. David Ashby will be 
leading the service and we are most grateful to Farnham 
Methodists for agreeing to host it, and for their 
hospitality. All are most welcome to attend.  

The Week of Prayer runs from Weds 18th January 2017 
to Weds 25th January inclusive. Daily prayers for 
Christian Unity will be held in a variety of town-centre 
churches, starting at 10.30 and concluding, after 
refreshments, by 11.30 at the latest. Please do join us 
for one or more of these, praying that we may work 
together in presenting the love of Jesus to our town. 

Parish office  
You will need to make an appointment if you need 
Father Robin to sign your school supplementary forms. 
Please ring or email the office. 

Please remember that the office has a new email 
address: holyofficesurrey@gmail.com Please update 
your contacts accordingly. The old email is completely 
defunct and email sent to that address is no longer 
reaching us.  

Big Picture course 
The Big Picture Course has now begun again.: 
Weeks 7-12: 9th January 2017 to 17th February 2017 

Don’t forget that you can still join in with this course and 
participate at home if you are unable to make the 
meetings of the regular groups.  
If you were enthused by the writings and ministry of 
Saint Teresa of Calcutta which formed part of our Advent 
reflection why not have a look at the website 
motherteresainsurrey.org  

Quinquennial Parish Property Survey 
As reported to the AGM, we have recently had an 
independent review of the fabric of the church, the 
presbytery and the grounds, known as a quinquennial. 
This did not reveal any major issues other than a 
recommendation for a modernised kitchen, which the 
AGM endorsed and for which we have now obtained 
architect’s drawings. There are however a very large 
number of relatively small recommendations like 
renewing the lines  for the front car park bays and 
removing trip hazards. If there is anyone in the 
congregation which the kind of practical skills which your 
priest and finance committee lack and who would be 
prepared to give up a bit of time to help out with some of 
the tasks, Father Robin or Tim Flesher would be 
delighted to hear from you! 

Message from St Josephs, Aldershot 
Applications for Admission to St Joseph’s Catholic 
Primary School September 2017 

To ensure you do not miss the deadline for application to 
school, please complete your Local Authority Application 
Form online by  

midnight on Sunday 15th January 2017. 

St Joseph’s Supplementary Information Form is 
available from the school office, please make sure you 
also complete this and return it back to the school by  

midnight on Sunday 22nd January 2017 

If you know of anyone who is thinking of applying, 
please pass on this message.  We do not want anyone 
to lose their place because of a late application and we 
have received a lower than average number of 
applications forms from Catholic families. Do not miss 
the date !! 

A conversation at St Hugh of Lincoln 
Father Athanasius McVay in Conversation with Fr 
Alexander Lucie-Smith: On Monday 30th January 
at St Hugh of Lincoln, Knaphill, GU21 2AA.  Father 
Athanasius is resident in Rome, a Canadian subject and 
a member of the Ukrainian Greek Catholic Church, of 
which he is a distinguished historian. He will talk on a 
variety of subjects: the present situation in Ukraine; the 
ecclesial situation in Ukraine; the history and character 
of the Ukrainian Greek Catholic Church (an Eastern 
Church in communion with Rome, which numbers some 
6 million members); the state of relations between 
Catholicism and Orthodoxy; the ways in which Latin 
Catholics can learn from their Greek brethren; and much 
else besides.Come and learn more about our Eastern 
brethren. All are invited and all are welcome. The 
evening starts at 8pm, and will end at 9.30pm. There 
will be time for questions from the floor.  

2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
We need ‘power from on high’ 

Were Jesus’ fears eased when he heard the Father was 
‘well pleased’? He was empowered by the Holy Spirit to 
begin his mission: to bring to the world the Good News 
of God’s compassion, mercy and forgiveness for our 
sins. By daily dialogue about concerns and issues and 
by seeking ‘help from on high’, we can overcome our 
fears. 

MARRIAGE MATTERS: www.twoinoneflesh.org.uk 

Parish Websites 
We are beginning the overdue task of reviewing our 
parish websites. In the first place we are checking and 
updating existing information, so please do let us know 
in the office if you are aware of out of date information or 
broken links. 

Infant Baptism 
The next Baptism evening will be held on Wednesday 
18th January, 7.45pm at Holy Angels. Please fill in a 
baptism application form, available from the back of 
either church before hand. 
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